THE KWONG SANG HONG INTERNATIONAL LIMITED


[image: image1.wmf]
THE KWONG SANG HONG INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

Resignation of Non-Executive Director

The Board of Directors of The Kwong Sang Hong International Limited (the “Company”) announces that Mr. Raymond Cheung, Yuet-man has resigned as a Non-Executive Director of the Company with effect from 25th September, 2001.  The Board accepted his resignation and expresses its thanks to Mr. Cheung for his past services with and contribution to the Company.

By Order of the Board

Katherine Siu, Po-sim

Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 3rd October, 2001
Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the South China Morning Post.
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